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Return Service Requested 

Mass Schedule: Daily Mass in the church, wear mask  
Daily Mass: Monday Communion service: 7:15 AM,  
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday: 7:15 AM 
Indoor Mass at noon Tuesday. 

Weekend Masses: Saturday 4:30 PM in the church; 
Sunday: 8:30 & 10:00 AM outside at church. 
   11:00 AM in the church. 

Reconciliation: 3 to 4 PM Saturday, inside the church. 

Baptism: Please plan at least two weeks in advance. 

Marriage: Please plan at least four months in advance. 

Parish Phone: 509-332-5312 

Website: www.sacredheartpullman.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman  

Instagram: www.instagram.com/sacredheartpullman  

  

Pastor: Father Steve Dublinski 
Office phone: 509-332-5312 
E-mail: sdublinski@dioceseofspokane.org 

Deacon: Jim Evermann 
 Phone: 509-339-3607 
 E-mail: jim.evermann@gmail.com 

Office Manager: Debbie Hawbaker 
 E-Mail: dhawbaker@dioceseofspokane.org 

Secretary & Bulletin Editor: Mary Sutherland 
 E-mail: msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org  

Offer a Mass: Contact Mary Sutherland to have a  
Mass said for a loved one 
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 S A C R E D     H E A R T     C H U R C H 

The Week Ahead 

Tuesday: Catholic Daughters, 6:30 pm, social hall. 
Wednesday: SHARE, 12 pm, social hall. 
Wednesday: RCIA, 6:30 pm, social hall. 
Wednesday: Knights, 7 pm, social hall. 
Thursday: Adoration, rosary, prayer, 6 pm, church. 
Thursday: Disciples in Dialogue, Zoom or social hall,  
   6:30—7:45 pm. 
Friday: Rosary, 12:30 pm, in the church. 
Saturday: Men’s prayer group, 7 am, social hall. 

 Monday – 7:15 am Communion service 
 Tuesday – 7:15 am Ss John de Brébeuf &  
  Isaac Jogues  
 Tuesday – 12:00 pm  
 Wednesday – 7:15 am St Paul of the Cross 
 Thursday – 7:15 am For the health of Patrick Cox 
 Friday – 7:15 am St John Paul II 

Weekday Communion service and Masses and  
4:30 pm Saturday and 11 am Sunday Masses are in the 
church. Masks required for everyone over 2.
Sunday Masses at 8:30 & 10 am are outside between the 
social hall and parish house. Masks required. 
If it is too cold or stormy, all Masses will be inside. 
Please sign up for whichever Mass you wish to attend, 
at shpullman.flocknote.com/ because we need to be 
sure that the church is not over capacity. If you don’t 
want to come inside at 8:30 or 10, you can listen to the 
Mass on your radio in the parking lot (87.9FM) and 
communion will be given out there. 
We will send out a Flocknote if they move inside. 
If you cannot sit in a chair on the lawn for Mass, you can 
sign up for one of 3 parking spots off the alley next to the 
lawn, at the Flocknote link above. 
We livestream Saturday 4:30 pm Mass & daily Mass 
Watch our parish livestream & saved videos at:  
https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman/live  

Masses of the Week of Oct. 17 Eucharistic Ministers 

This Weekend, October 16/17 
 4:30 pm Francy Bose 
 8:30 am  Charlotte Worthy 
 10:00 am Jim Evermann 
 11:00 am Betty Klover 

Ushers 

This Weekend, October 16/17 
 4:30 pm Jane Hommel 
 8:30 am  Tom Parrish & Eric Patera 
 10:00 am Need volunteer 
 11:00 am Dave Schneider 

Altar Servers 

This Weekend, October 16/17 
 4:30 pm Lisa Weber 
 8:30 am  Mayzie Patera 
 10:00 am Eric Patera 
 11:00 am Alexis Doumit 

Lectors 

This Weekend, October 16/17 
  First Lector:               Second Lector: 

4:30 pm Linda Heidenreich     Mike Berney 
8:30 am  Jessica Cassleman (Sp.)    Marie Parrish 
10:00 am Bill Engels       Bill Engels 
11:00 am Jessica Ortiz (Sp.)      Tammy Barry 

Children’s Faith Formation 
Preschool and Kindergarten meet Sundays at 8:30 am. 
Grades 1 - 6 meet Sundays at 9:45 am.  
They will meet every Sunday in October. 

RCIA (The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) 
meets each Wednesday of October, 6:30-8 pm.  

Fall into Giving! This October the Prepares 
Ministry is collecting all sizes of diapers and 
wipes, including large size pull-ups, in 
support of the local Community Action Center 
and HeadStart program. Families in need have 

requested baby food pouches, first foods/dinners, healthy 
toddler snacks (yogurt puffs, etc.), and Similac 
Formula. Please br ing donations to the changing table 
in the church entry or contact Erin Phillips (757-639-
5960) for a porch pick up. Or write a check to Sacred 
Heart, put “Diaper Drive” in the memo line and place in 
the collection basket at Mass or mail to the church at  
440 NE Ash St., Pullman WA 99163. Thank you!  

Who is your favorite saint? Submit a 
picture, prayer, and/or story about your 
favorite saint. All submissions received at the 
Faith Formation Office by October 31 will be 

awarded a special treat. Please include your name and 
contact information. For children of all ages! 

Disciples in Dialogue -  

Climate Change -  
a Pro-Life Issue? 

October 21 & 28. Thursdays, 
from 6:30 pm to 7:45 pm, on 
Zoom or in the social hall.  

Oct. 21 speakers: Sacred Heart par ishioner  Meg 
Gollnick is a co-founder of the Pullman Schools Food 
Pantry Program and Pullman Arts Foundation. Meg will 
talk about how climate change impacts her and her 
family. Meg's husband, John Gollnick, serves with the 
Pullman Fire Department and is a 24-year firefighter.  
 Mike Heston, is the Pullman Fire Chief since 2013 
and a 25-year veteran with the Pullman Fire Department, 
and serves on two regional Incident Management teams 
dealing with wild land and large area fires. He will speak 
about the impact of climate change on fire fighting. 
If you have participated by Zoom in the past you don’t 
need to sign up. If you are new to Disciples in Dialogue 
on Zoom, sign up at shpullman.flocknote.com/
signup/68516 Then you will get a Zoom invite - the same 
for all three sessions. You can participate in any or all. 
There will be break-out rooms for small group discussion.  

Mark your calendar for a Lentil Chili Feed, where the 
Knights will serve their lentil chili and hot dogs. After the 
4:30 Mass on Saturday, November 6 in the social hall. 
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October 17, 2021 – Twenty-ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Altar Society 

Altar Care for October:  Lucille Guettinger 
      Charlotte Worthy. 
Linen Care (all year):   Mary Johnson 

***Prayers, Joys & Concerns*** 

Your prayers are asked for: Karen Curry, Mary Johnson’s 
sister Susan, Colin McGuire, Julianne Hwang, Goretti 
Manzo, Karen Morrison, Crystal Lee, Diane Moser’s son 
Jeff , Meg Gollnick, Dennis Duran, Jan Maguire, Cheryle 
Carlson, Dominic Pedrotty, Kelly & Dan Campbell, Don 
Snekvik, Ray & Lina Quock, Eleanor Scott, Tom Pesek, 
Alexa Owens, Fr. Tom Caswell, Kent Blevins, Carol 
Jorstad, Patrick Cox and Lorraine Farrand. 

Youth Ministry Corner 
Youth Group for 7 - 12 grade meets Sundays from 5 
to 6:30 at the social hall. Please register  at   
https://www.sacredheartpullman.org/faith if you haven’t. 
Linea Johnson, Youth Ministry Director : 
ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

Family Promise of the Palouse needs: 
Non Latex single use exam gloves - sizes M and L, 
DayQuil, Nyquil, Any Cold and Flu medication for both 
adults and children/infants, Ibuprofen and/or Tylenol. 

ALL paper serving ware: plates, cups, napkins, cutlery, 
bowls, Paper Towels, Toilet Paper. 

Any Cleaning Supplies: Lysol, toilet cleaner, bleach, 
shower cleaner, kitchen cleaner, etc. 
Garbage bags - kitchen size, Dish Soap 

Hair Conditioner - any kind,  
Women's Razors, Women's Shaving Cream 
Feminine Pads and Liners, Feminine Tampons - all sizes 

Grocery Gift Cards - Walmart or WinCo 
Fast Food Gift Cards - McD, Subway, etc., Gas Cards 
Please leave donations in the marked box in the church 
entrance any day. Or donate at 
www.familypromisepalouse.org/ or mail to: Family 
Promise 510 W Palouse River Dr Moscow ID 83843.  

The Community Action Center Food Bank 
needs: . Canned beans, canned vegetables , 
jams/jellies, fruit juices, diaper wipes, hygiene 

items (TP, soap, shampoo, razors, toothpaste, tampons, 
etc.), gluten-free foods, vegan foods, lower sugar/lower 
sodium foods. Please place your donations in the marked 
basket in the church entry. Thank you! 

Pullman Climate Change Survey 

Are you concerned about climate change? Your thoughts 
about climate change and action are important. Please 
share your thoughts and help guide local climate actions 
by taking the survey during October at this link: 
https://forms.gle/W6eqQrwzePMXwqm68 
Survey participation is anonymous. Summary data will be 
shared with City of Pullman leaders. 
Thank you! Palouse Citizens’ Climate Lobby 

PLEASE PATRONIZE OUR ADVERTISERS 
Oak on Main Restaurant 

337 E Main St., Pullman. (509) 339-6300 
www.oakpullman.com Take out or Door Dash 

Tues – Thurs 11-2/4:30–7, Fri & Sat 11-2/4:30-9 

 

 
As of October 8, Sacred Heart Parish has pledged 
$25,075, or 37.6%, of our $66,656 goal. Thank you to 
those who have pledged so far. Please prayerfully 
consider sending a contribution, or doing so online at  
https://www.dioceseofspokane.org/make-a-donation 

Join us for the free 2021 virtual Cornerstone Catholic 
Conference on October 30 to learn more about our  
faith and becoming disciples for life and justice.  
Fr. Robert Spitzer, comprehensive pro-life philosophy, 
in English. Gloria Purvis, advocate for racial justice and 
life issues, in English. Fr. Agustino Torres, founder of 
Corazon Puro and Latinos por la Vida, in English & 
Spanish. Brenda Noriega, Mission Educator-with 
Maryknoll Fathers and Brothers, in Spanish. Register at 
www.wacatholics.org/cornerstone-2021 
Español: www.wacatholics.org/es/cornerstone-2021 

CHURCH SUPPORT: Online giving: 
https://www.sacredheartpullman.org/online-giving  

October 2 & 3 collection:  $8,270.00 
Weekly budget amount needed: $6,455.00 
Food Bank: $10.00 
Guatemala Radio School: $100.00 

Mass Attendance: 
October 2 & 3:  4:30 pm 36 
 8:30 am 54 
 10:00 am 52 
 11:00 am 45 
  187 

Synod 2021 - 2023: A " Synod for  a 
synodal Church" begins in Rome 
October 9, and in dioceses world wide a 
week later. Here is a link to a 
Commonweal article about the Synod:  

https://www.commonwealmagazine.org/spirit-assembly 
Official website:  
www.synod.va/en/news/synod-official-logo2.html 

Have extra yarn? In preparation for winter, the Caritas 
Committee is collecting yarn for local knitters and 
crocheters creating warm hats for children and seniors in 
need. Please leave your donations in the yarn collection 
box located in the church entrance. Thank you!  

All women of the parish are invited to the Catholic 
Daughters meeting on Tuesday, October  19, at  
6:30 pm in the social hall. We will wear  masks. Come 
meet new friends and find out how you can help. 

Here is a very nice article about our Sacred Heart Social 
Justice Ministry. It is in The Fig Tree, an Inland 
Northwest nonprofit newsletter. Link to the article: 

www.thefigtree.org/sept21/090121pullmansocialjustice.html 
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